Good afternoon everyone.

Preparations are well underway for the up and coming assessments.

Y6 are working particularly hard to refine their skills and be in the best position possible to complete their SATs.

We are so impressed with their resilient and determined approach.

Next Wednesday will be a very busy day in school.

We have a Coronation themed lunchtime buffet.

You still have time to book your children in for this special lunch.

To get everyone in the mood, we will be encouraging everyone to come to school dressed in red white and blue.

You're also invited to a special meeting at 5pm on Wednesday.

Mrs Linda Rodham from the Academy Trust will be in school to discuss academisation proposals and answer any questions that you may have regarding the situation.

A number of our governors will also be present.

Despite it being a short week, we've still awarded lots of Dojo points and stickers.

This week's individual winners are:

Class 1 - Charlie

Class 2 - Jorgie

Class 3 - Harry

Class 4 - Agata

Well done children!

Reading scores for this this week are listed below.

Class 1 81%

Class 2 50%

Class 3 64%

Class 4 91%

Well done Class 4, great score.

Thank you for continuing to support reading at home. We ask that children read at least 4 times a week to an adult and this is recorded in their reading record.

This support has a huge impact!

Whole school attendance stands at 92%.

Individual scores are as follows:

Class 1 86%

Class 2 90%

Class 3 92.4%

Class 4 96.9%

Another great score Class 4!

We've just had a lovely sharing assembly to celebrate some wonderful work.

There were lots of certificates and a number of gold and diamond badges awarded.

What a great end to the week!